
King-Bathurst Station CLC MINUTES   
May 2, 2024  

2:00 – 3:00 pm (Teams Meeting)   
  
 
20 Attendees including:  
 
BIAs/Community Groups/Non-Profit Organizations/Residents   

• Alysa Evans 
• Andrew King 
• Anojan Sathasivam 
• Elliot Grundmanis 
• Michael Tadros 
• Patricia Greenside 

 
Metrolinx  

• Bradley Naismith  
• Mark Clancy 
• Kenia Barreto 
• Franca DiGiovanni (Bechtel Corporation)  
• Gustavo Brandao Costa 
• James Francis 
• Malcolm MacKay 

 
City of Toronto  

• Terry Francoeur 
• Nazli Dehghani 
• Nancy Aranha 
• Julia Murnaghan 

 
OTG  

• Dante Mejia  
• Flavie Hamelin  
• Garrick McIntosh  

 
 
OVERVIEW:  
  
On May 2, 2024, Metrolinx in collaboration with OTG, conducted a Community Liaison 
Committee (CLC) meeting to inform residents about the progress to date at the future King-
Bathurst Station. This is a monthly CLC meeting to be held about ongoing construction 
progress at this specific station.   
  
The meeting began with a land acknowledgement and an introduction to the Ontario Line by 
Bradley Naismith from Metrolinx. Representatives from Metrolinx, City of Toronto officials, 
and residential groups were present. Dante Mejia from OTG provided construction updates 
on King-Bathurst Station, discussing piling progress to date, upcoming work, accessibility at 
King-Bathurst upon opening, and strategies to reduce impacts on the neighbourhood.  



  
After the Q&A session, Bradley reiterated Metrolinx' commitment to addressing local issues 
brought on by construction and shared Metrolinx community engagement contact 
information, email, and social media. Bradley concluded the presentation portion of the 
meeting by announcing the next King-Bathurst CLC meeting would be on June 6, 2024, to 
provide the latest updates.  
 
  
QUESTIONS:  

 
• A resident asked about future TOC at the site, specifically related to piles and 

placement of the structure and footprint. 
o Metrolinx and OTG responded that it is an Infrastructure Ontario project and 

neither Metrolinx nor OTG can speak to details surrounding future design at 
this time. More details will be shared in the future. 

 

• A representative from 1 Hotel Toronto raised some issues about property access 
with their valets and customer drop offs, in relation to the ongoing THESL work. 
The representative asked for an accurate schedule surrounding works, parking 
and restrictions, to better understand the coming work. 

o Metrolinx committed to reaching out to the representative to confirm works 
schedules, brought on by Toronto Hydro.  

o Metrolinx and OTG also responded that no further lane closures were 
scheduled for King Bathurst soon. 

 

 

ACTION ITEMS:  
  

• Metrolinx to share King-Bathurst CLC presentation online, through Metrolinx.com, 
with all attendees after the meeting.  

 

 


